
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 24th September 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
After school care (Covid-19) 
 
We are hoping to re-open after school care on Monday 5th October.  
 
Our plans will take full account of government restrictions, as well as the safety measures currently in 
place for the rest of the school day. The provision will go ahead once our risk assessment has been 
signed off by both the school governors and the education union. 
 
We will limit the number of places to begin with. I will write to you next week with more details. In the 
meantime, please ​do not​ email the school yet, to request a place. 
 
Thank you for your patience - I understand how much families rely on this provision, especially during 
these challenging times. 
 
Have a good weekend 
 
 
Richard West 
Head teacher 
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